McMonigaI-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

From: William Saul <william.saul@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 24, 2014 10:02 AM

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)
Subject: NOISE IN RICE PARK JUNE 11TH.

DEAR MS. MCMONIGAL-ST DENNIS,

THERE SEEMS TO BE NO END TO THE NUMBER OF PEOPLE WHO WANT TO HAVE NOISY
PARTIES IN RICE PARK. WE ARE NOT ABLE TO ATTEND ALL OF THE PUBLIC HEARINGS.
PEOPLE FAIL TO REALIZE THIS IS A NEIGHBORHOOD WHERE PEOPLE LIVE. THEY WANT
TO PARTY AND THEN GO HOME TO THEIR QUIET NEIGHBORHOODS.

THE EVENTS THEMSELVES WOULD BE ALRIGHT IF THEY WERE LIMITED TO VOCALS,
VIOLINS, CLARINETS AND OTHER SOFT MUSIC WITHOUT BLARING LOUDSPEAKERS!

YOU SHOULD CONSIDER THIS A PROTEST AGAINST THIS AND SIMILAR EVENTS.

PERHAPS IT COULD BE ARRANGED TO HAVE THESE THINGS IN A NICE PARK ON THE
WEST SIDE, NEAR MAYOR COLEMAN'S HOME.
REGARDS,

WILLIAM SAUL

59 WEST 4™ ST

ST PAUL, MN 55012
651 293 0196




